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CORDILLERA ADMINISTRATIVE REGION
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18 October 2024

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No.ZLﬁ 2“24

CORRIGENDUM AND ADDENDUM TO RM No. 727, S. 2024 (CONDUCT OF SCHOOL
HEADS DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM (SHDP) BATCH 3)

To: Assistant Regional Director
All Schools Division Superintendents
All Regional Functional Division Chiefs
All Others Concerned

1. In relation to RM No. 727, s. 2024, this Office corrects the check-in date for the
Conduct of SHDP Batch 3 Module 1 from October 22, 2024 2:00 PM to October 21,
2024, 2:00 PM from Tugos Hotel to Brentwood Apartelle, Baguio City.

2. In addition, the venue of the SHDP Batch 3 Module 2 shall be in Brentwood
Apartelle, Baguio City.

3. All other provisions of the aforementioned memorandum shall remain in place.
4, Should there be queries and/or clarifications, please contact Rosita Agnasi,

OIC-HRDD or Laureen Likigan, SEPS-HRDD through email address at
car.hrdd@deped.gov.ph.

S. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memorandum is
desired.

ESTELA P. LEON-(i{ARIﬂO EdD, CESO III
Director IV/ Regional Director /5,

HRDD/RCA/RM - Conduct of SHDP Batch 3
October 18, 2024
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